
 

From June 6th 2024 Dolce will be providing school meals to the children of Holywell Village 

First School. 

Please take time to peruse their website: 

https://www.dolce.co.uk/education-catering/primary-school/ 

 

The children will have a choice of main meal and dessert, however parents/carers must log 

into their child(ren)’s account in advance to order their preferred meal.  Orders must be 

placed before the day in question to ensure your child receives their preferred meal each 

day. 

Please see the sample menu’s below: 

https://media.dolce.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/20113522/Dolce_Spring-Menu-

2023_TRADITIONAL_BANC-SAMPLE.pdf 

 

Parents/Carers will be asked to complete a form confirming their preferred contact details 

and email addresses to share with Dolce, who in turn will set up all children with a School 

Grid account with which to both order and for older children, credit the meal accounts. 

A parent/Carer information leaflet is on our school website to view, this contains all of the 

information relevant to the meals and children’s accounts. 

If you have any questions regarding the new meal system, pleas contact the school office 

once Dolce’s service has commenced and your enquiry will be directed to the best person 

to answer it. 

 

Many thanks 
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